
Georgina Stuliglowa <georginas@pensionpractitioner.com>

Nigel Scott & Ian Ducker

Robert Holmes <robert@carltonjames.co.uk> 8 January 2020 at 14:16
To: Georgina Stuliglowa <georginas@pensionpractitioner.com>

Hi Georgina

I will request additional funds to be made next month in relation to Ian Ducker fees. With regard to Nigel Scott, he
has requested a temporary suspension of payments in the months of February & March, to then be restarted at
the same amounts as before from April 2020. He has been advised by his accountant to do this to remain within
his tax threshold for the 2019/2020 financial year.

Please let me know if you have any issues in relation to Mr Scott’s instruction,

Kind Regards

Robert Holmes

Director
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